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PROGRAM/FACILITY HIGHLIGHTS 

 

Senior Trips – We had two senior trips during the month of June.  On June 12
th

 we had 14 

seniors take a trip to Maine Botanical Gardens in Boothbay.  One June 28
th

 we took 8 seniors to 

a summer concert at the Hope Hobb Gazebo in Wells.  It was enjoyed by all with a stop for ice 

cream on the way home. 

 

Programs – Our three summer day’s camps started on June 23
rd

.  This year we have two camps 

at the High School and one at the Middle School. Out of the 26 camp staff 10 are new this 

summer.  Our Discover and Adventure camps have filled up this season and we had to take a 

waiting list for both camps. 

 

Our summer track program started on June 16
th

.  We had 57 participants registered for this track 

and field program. This year Windham will be hosting the state meet on August 9
th

.  

 

 

Dundee Park – Dundee Park was open for Memorial Day for weekends and opened on June 16
th

 

for daily operations. We were open for 20 days in June; our average per day for June was 181.  

Our largest crowd was 440 people on June 29
th

. Working with Volleyball coach on 

improvements to volleyball court at the park, will be having open volleyball evenings on 

Thursday’s from 6-8:00pm. 

 

 

DEPARTMENT PROJECTS 

 

Lippman Park Project- We are offering kayak rentals and lessons through Sebago Trails 

Paddling Co. at the park for people who are beginners or first timers. We have two more Eagle 

Scout candidates that have expressed an interest in doing a project at Lippman Park over the next 

6-9 months. 

 

Windham Skate Park – The Skate Parks has been open the month of June. 

 

 

 

STAFFING LEVELS 

 

Department all year staff - 4 

Trail/Maintenance staff –   1 

Day Camp Staff- 26 

Dundee Park Staff- 9 

Summer Track staff-6 



 

Total for Month of June-46 

 

 ORGANIZATIONAL/TOWN MEETING  

 

Meetings held in June:  All camp staff meeting on June 3
rd

, meeting at Lippman Park regarding 

story walk project, camp meeting with Directors on June 10
th

, Wellness cookout at Lippman 

Park for employees on June 11
th

,  gps new trail at Lippman Park on June 16
th

,  Camp training 

and set up on June 19
th

 and 20
th

. 

 

FUTURE EVENT DATES 

 

     

 

Summer Day Camp ends  August 8
th

  

Dundee Park closes    September 1
st
  

 


